Department of Mathematics
Cornell University
Ithaca, New York 14850

February 5, 1973

Dear Colleague:

I shall be assuming editorial responsibility for the
Monthly effective with the January 1974 issue. Consequently,
I would appreciate it very much if you would be kind enough
to be sure you mail me a copy of the program for all of your
Section meetings as soon as you have it available. The speakers
at these meetings are often excellent sources for Monthly articles
and I should like to be able to solicit articles from some of
them,

In addition, I shall be very grateful to anybody who
alerts me to a particularly good lecture or speech that he has
heard at a Section meeting.

Sincerely yours,
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Alex Rosenberg
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